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City of Augusta’s scrap tire event set for Feb. 19 

  

AUGUSTA, GA (Feb. 14, 2022) – Richmond County residents can recycle unwanted scrap tires 

free of charge during the City of Augusta’s quarterly scrap tire event. However, tires will not be 

accepted by businesses or commercial customers, and business vehicles are not permitted. 

Additionally, residents must show proof of Richmond County residency, tires can be turned in 

either on or off the rim, and scrap tires will not be picked up during curbside collections.  

 
WHEN: 8am-noon on Saturday, Feb. 19.  

 

WHERE: Augusta-Richmond County Landfill, 4330 Deans Bridge Road 

 

For more information about this event, residents can call Augusta311. Media interested in 

covering this this event should contact Danielle Harris at dharris@augustaga.gov or call 706-

564-3460.   

###  

  

For more information about the City of Augusta, visit www.augustaga.gov.  Follow the City of 
Augusta on Facebook and Twitter   
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